
Hidden Hills 
Theater Committee Meeting 

April 6, 2020 
Meeting Minutes 

VIA Zoom Meeting 

 

 

The Theater Committee meeting was attended by Courtney Newman, Farnaz Fardad-
Finn, Carrie Kasper-Levis Kedra Gottlieb, Karleen Basch, Marsha Weidman and Board 
Liaison Patrick Finn. 

March Meeting Minutes- A motion to approve the February 2020 minutes was made by 
Maggan Nord and seconded by Liz Moses.  

Jaxx Update- Farnaz reported that rehearsals are going on VIA Zoom and the show will 
be rescheduled as soon as things are safe. In two weeks Farnaz will check in with Jaxx 
to discuss possible show dates and will report to the Committee to make a decision in 
May. 

Tal Update- Kedra also reported that rehearsals are continuing through Zoom. Tal is 
spending 30 minutes with the group and then schedules individual sessions with the 
kids. Kedra said Tal has a plan and the kids know what is expected of them. So far 
there have been no complaints.  

Magic Show and Randall Wallace Show- The Committee asked Jackie to contact Rob 
Gould and Randall to see if they would like to cancel or reschedule.  

Summer Theater- The Committee decided to have a summer theater program as long 
as large group gatherings are permitted.  

2020/2021 Budget-The Committee agreed to base the budget  on what was done in the 
past except for a slightly higher budget for children’s productions. The Committee is 
working on evening out production costs so they are all about the same.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:00 am.  

 

 
 
 


